
North Carolina Surplus Lines Association 
 
The North Carolina Surplus Lines Association has announced that payment of the North Carolina 
Surplus Lines taxes can now be paid directly to the North Carolina Department of Insurance by ACH 
through the NCSLA SLIP system. Previously these payments could only be made by check sent to the 
NCDOI lock box.  
 
Beginning the 10/01/2020 Invoice payments for the NC Surplus Lines Tax must be paid in SLIP by ACH. 
 
For anyone who has not already paid their 2nd quarter NC Surplus Lines Tax invoice by check, this new 
process is now available.  
 
For more information, please contact the NCSLA at contact@ncsla.com or 919-746-8415. 
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